Zine, Natalie

From: Julie Webster

Sent: Thursday, July 3, 2025 11:06 AM
To: Zine, Natalie

Subject: EX: Zoning Meeting 7-1-2025
Attachments: IMG_1881.PNG

Natalie,

| am attaching my notes with the concerns that | have regarding the proposed solar farm.

Thank you,
Julie Webster
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We have lived at the corner of Almora Terrace
and Brookside Drive for 35 years. We enjoy
all the animals that roam though our yard and
are concerned about the effects that a solar
panel farm would have on our neighborhood.
Other issues are about the removal of trees
on the wildlife and potential water
contamination. How much heat would the
panels put off in the summer? There is not
much sun in our area from November through
March. How will this impact our wells? We are
against allowing vehicles use the area that is
zoned for agriculture use only. We don’t want
trucks on our streets every day. WWho would
pay to repair any damages to the roads? If
this allowed will it lead to further provisions in
the future for a housing development?
Another thing is the impact on the value of our

property.





